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Percentage of Workers in Consumer-Directed Plans Jumps

According to a report issued by the National Center for Health Statistics, the percentage of
employees enrolled in high-deductible, consumer-directed style plans has jumped substantially
over the past 5 years. According to the report, during the first quarter of 2012, 27.5% of group
healthcare plan participants were enrolled in consumer-directed plans up from an estimated 15.6%
from 2007.

The allure of more modest trends and consumer engagement continue to make such plans
desirable for employers.

Should you have any questions about this topic, please contact your Conner Strong & Buckelew
account representative.

J’ﬁ\ connerstrong.com D 877-861-3220 _" news@connerstrong.com }} Change My Preferences

CONNER INSURANCE | RISK MANAGEMENT | EMPLOYEE BENEFITS

STRONG &
BUCKELEW

Click here to change your email preferences or unsubscribe from all communication.


http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/2IenE6ovhL_USmdeshuMnDRu5p0dEC-ERnwzXFyWxhvyQSIG-F3HZINtZ
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/v9-dk5xiG6A0_BqhTYrpWKzLk8ufmVqBEd993ULnYFLUZMfJLUg0CgH-Y
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/a5xDJLhRaLXvgnpuKetzid1jKD4Qmr0z6DqkWc2VOd28koPQ2cmUhnoui
tel:8778613220
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/1Xk2KNQ4-ADA42KhxEknf-Cyq3IMt78-q26kLzcbBJ2f5q5G8zjSh59Zs
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/3SDevp3YlE96r07iXitB1GYitIN7liUa4eG1R3_n-VL_ceZGj3UWmJQT-
tel:8778613220
mailto:news@connerstrong.com
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/X504JNi0mIctd2Nv0umqb6GTcFLOoheSkfj4d5B-gFY_knOpcu-C5lxGNMZcOJbG1hdHRvb25AY29ubmVyCc3Ryb25nLmNvbcOI
http://enews.connerstrongbuckelew.com/q/2ci6BLUSubnowmtY0u-F13Sz-MmTrcCf0n_6oF4AgNMiZHKq0PAIFhldlDZcOJbG1hdHRvb25AY29ubmVyCc3Ryb25nLmNvbcOI

	connerstrongbuckelew.com
	Jump in Consumer-Directed Plans


